
Environment Education at McKim 
Our staff at McKim are working to encourage place based learning and outdoor education activities. 
Classes are also learning about minimal impact use of our protected spaces around Kimberley. Mrs. 
Sellar’s Grade 7 Class created this door decoration to share their learning with the whole school. 



 


